
 

   

March 9, 2021 
 
Texas Education Agency 
Commissioner Morath 
1701 N. Congress Avenue 
Austin, Texas, 78701 
 
Dear Commissioner Morath, 
 
The Red Oak ISD District Advisory Committee (DAC) was designated by the Red Oak ISD Trustees as the 
committee to develop a District of Innovation Plan.  On March 5, 2021 the Red Oak ISD DAC, by a 
unanimous vote, approved the ROISD District of Innovation Plan.  This communication, in accordance with 
TEC 12A 005(a)(2), is to notify the Honorable Texas Education Commissioner Mike Morath of the Red Oak 
ISD Board of Trustees intent to vote on a resolution to approve the plan designating Red Oak ISD as a 
District of Innovation. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brenda Sanford 
Superintendent 
 
 
 


